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· Never give anyone your passwords.

· As soon as you open a new document, save it.  

· Save all your files into your folder on the server (students on curriculum).

· If the server’s not working, save your work on a USB stick then transfer it into your folder later.

· Always print to photocopier (black and white).
· Always print upstairs on Thursdays (newsletter photocopying day).
· Never print in colour without asking a teacher first.
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